
 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

  It is noticed that there is certain difficulty to apply for general transfer due to non 

availability of SPARK . Many complaints are received in this regard from the employees. 

Therefore the time limit for applying general transfer will be extended. The revised schedule will 

be informed soon.  

                                                                                                                               Sd/- 

         Director 


